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January 30, 2020 

To: NRC Document Control Desk 

Subject: Notification regarding Barton Model 763 or 763A or 764 Electronic Transmitter Qualified Life 

Update 

Cameron issued a Product Advisory to its nuclear customers on January 15, 2020 on the subject topic. This 

Cameron product advisory 210316064.2, dated 1/9/2020, addressed a recent NRC inspection report 

finding relayed to us by one of our customers. Cameron investigated the issue and determined that it did 

not constitute a deviation or defect as defined in 10CFR21. However, after issuing the advisory and 

consulting with NUGEQ, it was recommended that Cameron formally notify the NRC for their awareness 

and any NRC feedback. Cameron is actively participating and supporting an ongoing NUGEQ working 

group to provide additional guidance on the topic, as well as use of Cameron reports and analysis tools 

identified in the advisory. 
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